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April 9, 2025 

Cancellation of Public Solicitation: RFP#FY25-004 Hunters Reserve CM and Inspection Service 

The City of Evans hereby announces the cancellation of RFP#FY25-004 Hunters Reserve CM and 

Inspection Services, originally issued on March 7, 2025, for construction management and inspection 

services related to our Hunters Reserve Construction Project.  

After careful review, it has been determined that the proposals received exceed the allocated project 

budget. As a result, the City of Evans will not proceed with the award of this solicitation at this time.  

We appreciate the interest and effort from all participants who submitted responses.  

For questions or further information, please contact Andy Vowell, Procurement and Contract Specialist, 

at avowell@evanscolorado.gov.   

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Andy Vowell 
Procurement and Contract Specialist, MPM 
City of Evans 
 

 

 

 

 

 


